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Age Friendly Update October 2016 

 
 
On 28th September, during Social Inclusion Week, an Older Persons Fashion Show involving 
people representing the “Older Persons Councils” in the 5 Dublin City Council admin areas 
was held in the ILAC Centre in the Central Area.  Fashion Stylists styled the men and 
women’s clothes, hair and makeup.  A large number of older people also attended to support 
the event and refreshments, beauty treatments and goodie bags were provided.  The event 
was a great success and thoroughly enjoyed by all the participants and audience alike.  
 
 
 
 
Brian O’Connell 
Administrative Officer 



 

 


